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H.263+ Work





It is our intention to determine the RTP(H.225.0) packetization for H.263 (see attachment A/TD-13) at the March SG16 meeting.  We also hope to determine a packetization for H.263+ at the January 98 SG16 meeting.  It would be desirable that the H.263+ packetization take account of our need for resiliency in the face of packet loss,  especially in the range of 10% loss or greater.  Ideas such as those presented in AVC-1163(See attachment B) might be considered, and possibly combined with H.263+ layered video coding for greater effect.  Please correspond the rapporteurs as appropriate.


